
I am writing to you today to show my absolute support of HB 2927. Given what has happened in 

this country since November 8th, 2016, it is of utmost importance that we institute a NPV during 

THIS legoslative session! This needs a vote now by the.legislatire, and NOT sent for a ballot 

measure! We cannot afford to wait ANY longer!!!! 

We cannot repeat the disaster of this past presidential election. The voices of 3 million voters 

were silenced when Clinton didn't get elected. Omstaead we have an erratic, vengeful, near 

dislctator who DID NOT WIN THE POPULAR VOTE! 

DO .NOT DELAY 

 You.must vote for it to happen now and not delay to 2019 for the next legoslatove.session. 

I am strongly opposed to putting this on  the ballot with SB 825. 

Please.do the right thing for Oregonians and the.country and vote yes on house bill 2927. 

Sincerely, 

Sasha Kaplan 

7430 SW 76th Ave  

Portland, Or 97223 

 


